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'Together we will help each other to achieve our best' 

 

Dear Candidate, 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in our vacancy, we do hope you will apply and we look forward 
to receiving your application… 
 
 

Why work at Rudyard? 
 
Rudyard Kipling Primary School is a lively and thriving learning environment, within the community of 
Woodingdean. We have enthusiastic children who have a genuine thirst and desire to learn, along 
with parents & carers that are actively involved in our lovely school! We are constantly developing 
and improving all that we do, to ensure our pupils leave Rudyard with confidence, respect for each 
other, a love of learning and a desire to be the best they can be. We welcome new staff through a 
clear and supportive induction process that enables everyone to feel part of our Rudyard family 
within a fully inclusive environment. Visitors to our school, new parents and professionals always 
comment on the warm welcome they get on arrival from staff and children. At Rudyard everyone is 
valued and everyone contributes to the life and love of our school. Teachers strive to make learning 
fun, creative and purposeful, within a safe and happy environment in all areas of the school. We do 
hope that you will visit our school to see for yourself, as a leadership team we embrace and 
appreciate the skills and talents of all our staff and governors! 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Joanne Smith 
Head Teacher 
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